
Resolution of Appreciation 
 
 
 

Jim Fiegle 
 
 
WHEREAS, Jim Fiegle has faithfully served as a volunteer member of the Blount Memorial Hospital board of 
directors for 27 years, after originally being appointed by the City of Alcoa and then, most recently, by the Blount 
County Commission in January 1994, and  
 
WHEREAS, he has served as chair of the board’s finance committee since January 1993 and a member of the 
nominating committee since 1992, while simultaneously serving as a diligent and responsible advocate for the 
residents of Blount County, helping to identify, introduce, sustain and further health care services and options 
available to them, and  
 
WHEREAS, he has taken his volunteer board position and duties as a serious and honorable appointment while also 
managing a successful career in finance, most recently serving as chief financial officer of Alcoa Tenn Federal 
Credit Union until his retirement in 2014, and 
 
WHEREAS, he is a loyal supporter of Blount Memorial Hospital, its employees, medical staff and volunteers, and 
he demonstrates this through his attendance and at hospital-sponsored events, and  
 
WHEREAS, he has and continues to work to make Blount County excel in many areas through his involvement with 
his church, Our Lady of Fatima Catholic Church, as well as through his more than 30-year membership with the 
Maryville Alcoa Rotary Club, where he is a past treasurer, and  
 
WHEREAS, his time spent in the United States Navy, the naval warfare service branch of the United States Armed 
Forces, is greatly respected by Blount Memorial Hospital, which is named in honor of Blount Countians who have 
died in the line of duty, those missing in action, and those who have served and continue to serve our country, and 
 
WHEREAS, Jim’s character, work ethic, demeanor and insights to advancing health care services in Blount County 
will be missed by his fellow board members, the hospital’s administration, medical staff and employees;  
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that Jim Fiegle be commended for his 27 years of honorable service to 
Blount Memorial Hospital and to the residents of Blount County, as well as the professionalism and dedication he 
provides to so many services and individuals in our county, and 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this plaque be presented to Jim as a token of our unwavering support, 
appreciation and admiration. 
 
 
 
Done this the XXXXX day  
Of MONTH, 2017 

 
 
 
Robert P. Redwine           Don Heinemann 
President of the Board of Directors          Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


